

**NEW YORK STATE SENATOR** 

Michael F. Nozzolio

## **Grand Re-Opening And 85th Year Dedication Of Savannah Bank**

Michael F. Nozzolio

June 14, 2010



**Savannah** -Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the ribbon cutting ceremony for the grand re-opening and 85<sup>th</sup> year dedication of

Savannah Bank at their original, newly remodeled branch location. Senator Nozzolio presented a special New York State Resolution that was adopted in the New York State Senate to commemorate the occasion.

Pictured left to right are: Greg Lattimore, Business Development Officer; Bonnie Sloan, Operations Assistant; Patricia Stone, Head Teller; Ken Lauderdale, Savannah Town Supervisor; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Tom Ganey, President & CEO of Savannah Bank; Assemblyman Bob Oaks; Joe Vitale, Commercial Credit Manager; Barbara Littlejohn, Vice President of Operations Manager; Lynn Hesse, Vice President of Retail Banking-Regional Branch Manager and Jennifer Lowe, Banking Officer.